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Jean, 

Linda Corbin sent your e-mail to me asking about the pass rate on the CPA exam.  The answer is a long one. 

The exam changed drastically in 2004 (instead of being given in one sitting, the exam is now given in four separate parts that candidates can take over a period as long as 18 months).  They no longer calculate the same statistic that UNI did so well with.  In the ten year period up until 2004 we ranked in the top ten schools for passing all four parts on the first attempt every year. 

With the new exam the most comparable statistic gives us a pass rate of about 57%.  A comparable national rate is about 11%. 

I hope this helps. 

Marty 
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